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Greenville & Western Railway Company, LLC (“GRLW”), a wholly owned subsidiary of Western Carolina 
Railway Service Corporation (“WCRS”), is proud to announce it began its second year of operations 
October 21, 2007 while celebrating the successful completion of its first year of operations without 
accident, incident, injury or derailment of any kind. 
 
“GRLW is proud to provide safe, efficient and reliable rail transportation services to the upstate of South 
Carolina,” stated GRLW President Steven C. Hawkins.  “Our now-proven safety record exemplifies the 
genuine commitment of the GRLW family to dependably serve our community and insure the longevity of 
rail service in our area for sustained economic growth and development.” 
 
For continuing updates on the further growth and development of Greenville & Western Railway 
Company, LLC, pay a routine visit to:  http://www.wcrscorp.com/railroads.html. 
 
 
 

* * * * * * * * * * 
 
 
 
Western Carolina Railway Service Corporation is a privately held South Carolina corporation organized in 
2003 for the purpose of preserving, restoring, and revitalizing rail service in both South and North 
Carolina.  The Corporation is committed to providing freight and transit rail services to the Carolinas 
through the next century and beyond.  To learn more about the services offered by the Corporation 
through its subsidiaries, please visit http://www.wcrscorp.com. 


